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Estimated Number of

Intimate Samples to be taken per year by C&ED

At the last meeting held on 4 June 2001, Members of the

Subcommittee enquired about the estimated number of intimate samples

to be taken per year by the C&ED under the Dangerous Drugs Ordinance

(Cap 134).

2. C&ED advise that the estimated number of urine samples to be

taken by the department per year for drug-related offences is around 10.

This is estimated base on the number of urine samples taken on

consensual basis by C&ED for drug-related offences during the past three

years, which are as follows –

Year No. of sample

1999 19

2000 8

2001 (Jan – May) 6
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